
 
AGENDA REQUEST  

 

 

TO:  Mayor and City Council 

FROM: Abby Christian, Grant Writer 

DATE December 09, 2020 

SUBJECT:  IN THE MATTER OF APPROVAL OF HOMELAND SECURITY GRANT 

FOR THE EOD UNIT AC 
  

 

Request:  

Please find the attached grant contract for a Homeland Security Grant in the amount of 

$63,361.00.  

 

The Tupelo Police Department will use this funding allocated under this grant for the purchase of 

air purifying respirators, Smart-Ray X-ray, filters, Tyveks suits, booties, gloves, chemical gloves, 

chem tape, and a hazmat field sampling kit. 

 

There is no match. 

 


